
Lyons Falls ALIVE has received an Iroquois Community Grant in the amount of $4,000 for their Riverside 

Park Pavilion adjustable sides project. The plan is to have the adjustable sides installed in the spring of 

2023 before the opening day of the Farmers’ and Crafters’ Market mid-June. Lyons Falls ALIVE are 

having an online auction Feb. 13th to Feb. 20th with proceeds for the pavilion sides projects. We are 

planning a ribbon cutting ceremony for the pavilion sides project on the opening day of the market, June 

13, at 11:00 a.m. 


